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DC Runs for Congress in Georgia

Dr. Rosemary Kaszans, a 1979 Life graduate, has recently qualified to run for Congress as a
democrat in Georgia's first Congressional district. She is an elected member of the Glynn County
Democratic Executive Committee, the 1st vice president of the Glynn County chapter of the
Georgia Federation of Democratic Women, and founder of an environmental activist group Glynn
Environmental Coalition.

Although Dr. Kaszans is not an advocate of "big government," she says that she is strongly in favor
of efficient federal programs. "There is a place in our lives for important government input," she
stated. "I also firmly believe we can balance the federal budget, not on the aching backs of our
elderly and on the growing spines of our children, but by cutting government waste, aggressively
prosecuting fraud and cheating, and by showing wise prudence in defense spending."

Assoc. for History of Chiropractic Conference to Be Held February

The Association for the History of Chiropractic (AHC) will hold its 17th annual Conference on
Chiropractic History on the campus of the Texas Chiropractic College in Pasadena, Texas during
February 22-23, 1997. Anyone wishing to submit original historical materials for presentation at
the conference and for consideration to publish in the AHC's journal, Chiropractic History, should
submit manuscripts not later than November 1, 1996, to the editor:

John Willis, MA, DC, Editor
Chiropractic History

P.O. Box 1045

200 Allegheny Street
Richlands, VA 24641
Telephone: (540) 963-0395
FAX: (540) 963-2118

A $500 prize is offered by the AHC for the best non-student authored paper presented at the
conference. Another $500 prize is offered by the National Institute of Chiropractic Research
(NICR) for the best student-authored history paper. Papers will be judged by the editor and the
publications committee of the AHC.

Founded in 1980 at Spears Chiropractic Hospital in Denver, the AHC held its first conference
(1981) at the Smithsonian Institute. Each year since a history conference has been co-hosted by
one of the chiropractic colleges. The AHC's journal, Chiropractic History, is a scholarly periodical
indexed by the National Library of Medicine in its Bibliography of the History of Medicine.

Membership in the AHC costs $50/year ($20/year for students). Membership includes subscriptions
to the journal, Chiropractic History, and to the AHC's quarterly newsletter. The AHC is the only



membership organization in the chiropractic profession committed to the scholarly preservation of
the profession's heritage.

Anyone interested in becoming a member of the AHC should send their name, address, and check
to the executive director of the AHC:

Glenda Wiese, MA, Executive Director
Association for the History of Chiropractic
1000 Brady Street

Davenport, IA 52803

Palmer Presents Fitness Programs at Rock Island Military Arsenal

Recently, members of the Patient Education Club at Palmer College presented two programs on
fitness, exercise, and posture screening to employees at Rock Island, Illinois Military Arsenal. The
"Fit to Win" presentations take place at lunch time and include discussions on nutrition, exercise,
posture, strength training, and chiropractic.
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